UNIVERSITY of OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY VICE CHANCELLOR
RWANDA FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS AND RESEARCH

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING RELEASE OF 2019-2020 ADMISSION RESULTS

The University of Rwanda (UR) is pleased to inform all candidates who applied for
undergraduate admission for academic year 2019-2020 that the results of their applications
have been released and published on the University website (www.ur.ac.rw) on 7t August
2019. Candidates are requested to check their status. The following should be noted:

1) Selected candidates will collect Acceptance Letters from the Colleges they have been
admitted into from 23"¥August 2019, at the campuses which will be communicated later.

2) To collect acceptance letters, candidates are requested to present a certified copy of the
certificate or results slip and a copy of National ID or Passport.

3) Selected candidates are expected to confirm acceptance of admission offer by registering
within the prescribed period which will be communicated in the acceptance letters.
Failure to register will lead to lose the place which will be offered to other applicants who
will be on waiting list.

4) Some applicants submitted wrong data. The list of those applicants is also published on
the University website on 7% August 2019 and they are given guidelines on how to
correct their data.

5) Applicants who may wish to make any appeal must do so in writing to the University
Registrar. An appeal letter and a completed appeal form should be submitted to the office
of the Registrar on the nearest campus together with a certified copy of the results
slip/certificate and a copy of the National ID or Passport. The deadline to receive appeals
is 30® August 2019.

Done at Kigali, 7% August 2019
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